
Year 1 Homework 

Week ending 6/6/25 

 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
Welcome back to what is the last half term before the children are moving up into Year 2! In English, we 
have started our new text called ‘The Last Wolf’ by Mini Grey. The children have enjoyed the book so far 

and have learnedlots of new vocabulary within the book, such as; stalking, lurked, slithered and pounced to 
name a few. I  have encouraged the children to use the suffix –ing to add to root words. Such as, stalking, 
searching and listening. 
 
In Maths, the children have been learning about numbers to 100. They identified missing numbers on 

number lines within 100; identified one more and one less of a number within 100; compared numbers with 
the same number of ‘tens’; and compare any two numbers within 100.  Additionally, they have been 
practising lots of counting forwards and backwards from any number between 0 and 100. The focus of this 
learning is understanding the value of each digit within a number within 100.  As a challenge, children 
have solved many tricky challenges and developed their problem-solving skills. 

 
Thank you for your support, 
 
Mrs Astbury  
 

          ACTIVITIES 
Reading – Read your Big Cat Little Wandle book or your own Reading for Pleasure book.  
 

Maths – Chat Challenge! Practise counting forwards and backwards within 100 with somebody at 
home. You could use a ball or pair of socks as you count each number taking it in turns. See 100 square 

activities.  
 

English – Play the phonics game Picnic on Pluto. Visit the website below using a laptop, computer or 
tablet. You will need to sound and blend the word and choose if it is a real word or a nonsense word. 
Select a game from any of the phases to play. 
Please select from phase 5.  

http://www.phonicsplay.co.uk/PicnicOnPluto.html 
 

If you cannot access ‘Phonics Play’ please use the words provided on the next page for your child to read. 
Remind them to spot the digraph/tri-graph then sound and blend the word. 
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